From: Remer, Derrick

To: Autumn M Goheen; Joshua Creighton
Subject: Duke Energy Foundation Grant Award Notification
Date: Monday, June 2, 2025 2:11:10 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Wake County network. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon,

| am excited to announce your application for Bolstering Vulnerable Communities Through
Preparedness has been approved in the amount of $25,000 as part of our recent storm
preparedness grant round. Official notification from our system will occur in the coming days
with a planned external release next week. Until then, we ask that you not publicize externally
until that release has gone out.

In the meantime, | would like to schedule a big check presentation to celebrate the award.
These are usually done with key leaders and elected officials from the organization, if available.
| currently have Friday June 6, 10:00am-12:00pm and Monday June 9, 1:00pm-4:00pm
available for the photo. Please let me know a good time during those timeslots.

Again, congrats, and let me know if you have any questions.

Derrick

Derrick Remer

District Manager | N.C. Government and Community Relations | Duke Energy

c) 919-602-5833
e) Derrick.Remer@duke-energy.com
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